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Preparation ramped up this week as we head towards the Albi Eco Race (albiecorace.com) and Albert II, 

Prince of Monaco’s visit on 4th April. We have been continuing are molding of the doors so they can be 

attached to the car to make it workable.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The main job has been getting the layers of carbon fiber ready and working as a team to ensure we get 

the best fit possible.  

New developments 

The big news of the week is the fact the Year 9 part of the team are off to Albi in southern France on 

Thursday 23rd May!! This will give us the perfect opportunity to test the car, give some of the drivers' 

time behind the wheel before BWSC in October. The trip will be another collaborative venture with 

Ardingly as we are planning on camping down there and manning the pits through the night for the 24- 

hour race.  

We have also entered the TES Awards (www.tesawards.co.uk/tessa2019/en/page/home) for the STEM 

Team of the Year.  

Upcoming Events  

2nd April STEMfest launch where we will have a little display. 

4th April Prince Albert II of Monaco visits 

11th May EVER Conference in Monaco (more details on that one to come) 

18th May STEM in the Park, Memorial Gardens, Crawley 

23th-27th May Albi Eco Race  

26th June Big Bang South East 

8th-22nd October BWSC in Australia (212 days and counting) 

http://www.tesawards.co.uk/tessa2019/en/page/home

